

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

March 20, 1980

Mr. Leonard Spector
Counsel
Subcommittee on Energy, Nuclear Proliferation
and Federal Services
Committee on Governmental Affairs
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Sandy:

It was thoughtful of you to send me a copy of your Law Journal article on nuclear waste disposal. A quick skimming tells me that it is a very well-written, well-organized and well-researched piece. I am looking forward to a more careful reading which I am sure will be rewarding.

Thanks again for sending it along. Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Richard T. Kennedy